
Director of Essential Services – Jarrett Fulcher 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Jarrett Fulcher as the 
Director of Essential Services for Fort Vermilion School Division.  Jarrett 
will be joining the FVSD team this summer from Holy Family Catholic 
Regional Division.  In his previous position as Director of Business and 
Operations he was responsible for facilities, transportation, health and 
safety, in addition to all facets of the business operations within the 
Division.  

Jarrett was raised on a farm in northern Alberta where he attended 
school in Grande Prairie.  He went on to complete his Bachelor of Science, 
entered the Criminal Justice system and spent his career in Alberta.  His 
career has included leadership positions and led various teams and special projects with the 
Government of Alberta, a private transportation company, and oil and gas companies in Northern 
Alberta.  After finishing his law enforcement career, Jarrett held various senior leadership and 
consulting roles within the public sector.  

 


